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I am appalled that the state is attempting to supercede what the citizens of Oregon 

voted on long ago.  Our taxes are abominably high and those of us who are seniors 

are being taxed out of our homes.  I am adamantly opposed to  taxes being raised 

higher than they already are.  You need to care about the human element before 

forcing higher taxes on homeowners which will only force more people into dire 

financial situations, especially those of us who are on social security without 

disposable income. 


